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Dredge Works on Shoal Bank at Entrance to 
Littlehampton Harbour 

 
 
MARINERS ARE ADVISED that dredging will take place on the shoal bank on the west side of the 
main channel at the entrance to the harbour on 1st - 3rd December 2014. 
 
Shoreside plant will consist of two excavators that will remove shingle from the river and load tipper 
trucks in the vicinity of the West Beach car park. 
 
Operations will take place in daylight hours and mariners are advised to keep well clear of 
excavator arm working in the river. 
 
For further information contact the harbour office on 01903 721 215, by email to 
harbour@littlehampton.org.uk or on VHF Ch 71. 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations 
should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in 
charge of their vessels or craft. 
 
Cancel this LNtM on completion of works on 4th December 2014. 
 

 
Billy Johnson 
Harbour Master 
 
26th November 2014 
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